
 

 

Date: April 19, 2023 

Dear Parents, 

Please note the following updates: 

Eid Al Fitr Holiday  
 

In observance of Eid Al Fitr, our school will be on holidays from Thursday, 20th April 2023 until 

Sunday, 23rd April 2023.  
 

We will inform the school community through Edunation once the official announcement is 

released by the UAE’s moonsighting committee whether the holiday will be extended till 

Monday, 24th April 2023.  
 

Please be reminded that the regular school hours will resume post-Eid break. 
 

 

IGCSE Examinations 
 

Please note that the IGCSE ICT Practical exam will take place as scheduled on Thursday, 

20th April 2023. An email regarding the arrangement on that day has been shared with the 

respective students from the Examination Officer, kindly familiarise the letter to ensure no 

student misses the exam. 
 

 

Reminder: Re-registration for AY 2023-24 
 

The re-registration for Academic Year 2023-24 has started and seats across all year groups 

are filling up quickly, kindly clear any pending fees before re-registration as the Accounts 

Department will not accept any re-registration fees when pending fees have not been cleared 

in full for the current academic year. You are strongly encouraged to complete the re-

registration latest by Saturday, 13th May 2023, as there is no guarantee for seat availability 

once the school accepts new admissions from Monday, 15th May 2023. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Susan Varghese 

Acting Principal 


